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P.O,80x 112
Cisco, TEXAS 76437
817 .-442.3504

January 12, 1976

(L

Mr. Larry Schoenbrun
1000 LTV Tower
Dallas, Texas 75201

Dear Mr. Sdhoenbrun:

Pursuant to our telcphone conversation of
last week, I will try to explain in detailed information
I need to file with the 0il Conservation Commission of the
State of New Mexico.

To help clarify this, I am attaching a Xerox
copy of letter addressed to me from the 0il Conservation
Commission and signed by Mr. Carl Ulvog, Senior Geologist.
. This letter was dated December 2, 1975, and I have been
trying since that time to obtain this information.

I need all records of the wells drilled by
Olymplc in Section 27, Township 16 North, Range 33 East,
NMPM Harding County, New Mexico. The casing record, the
treating record, the plugging records and cementing recoxrds,
these records should be in the files of Olympic.

As stated in my phone conversation with you
last week, I had nothing to do with the drilling of this
well. Olympic did not have a plugging bond, Astro-Tex
did, and I let them use Astro-Tex to drill this well with
the complete understanding that all operations would be in
accordance with the rules and regulations of the 0il Con-
servation Commission of the State of New Mexico.

I have been informed that a bulldozer man was
paid for clearing the location by Olympic. The location,
as of December 2, 1976 had not been cleared. If you could
furnish me with the man's name who was paid for this work
it would be very helpful. Perhaps you could find the man
who paid for the work, he could tell who the man was.

Any information concerning the above-mentioned
well will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

STANLEY J. PIRTLE

sJP/jlc
cc: Carl Ulvog
Senior Geologist
0Oil Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico
P.O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Encl: <Copy of letter frcm

My . Carl Mlxrnrt



